
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CUB SCOUT PACK 51 

 
It's Pinewood Derby race time for Cub Scout 

Pack 51.  You are invited to join us on Thursday, 

January 19th at 7pm in Horizon's lunch room 

when our Scouts will be racing the Pinewood 

Derby cars they designed and built with their 

dads or adult partners.  In addition to 

determining the fastest car in the Pack, cars will 

be judged for Best in Show/Best Design.  Pack 51 

is chartered by Horizon's PTO, and Scouting is 

open to all boys at Horizon.  For more 

information about Scouting, visit 

BeAScout.org.  We hope you will join us in the 

fun! 
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FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT 

Friday, January 13th is Horizon's Free Family 

Movie Night!   Doors open at 6:00, movie starts 

promptly at 6:30.   

 

Wear your pj's, bring your sleeping bag, pillow 

and a parent.  The two movie choices are Rio and 

Mr. Popper's Penguins.  The students have voted 

and the winner will be announced on Monday, 

January 9th.   

 

Admission and popcorn are free!  Refreshments 

will be sold for a nominal charge.  All students 

must be accompanied by a parent.  Some chairs 

will be available for adults.   

 

Volunteers needed.  Contact Pam Murdoch at 

630-989-4040 or pams211@live.com if you can 

help. 

 

CITIZEN’S ADVISORY COUNCIL (CAC) 

 
The next CAC meeting will be Thursday, January 

12th at 7:00 at Elgin High School.  All are 

welcome.  In addition to the regular School Board 

and Committee updates, Dr. Torres will also 

speak.  The new elementary report cards will be 

discussed.   

 

If you have any questions or comments please 

contact Pam Murdoch at   630-989-4040      or 

pams211@live.com. 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Red Cross Training:  Tues. Jan. 10th - 6:30PM 

Jan. PTO Meeting:  Tues. Jan. 10th - 7:30PM 

Market Day Pick-Up:  Wed. Jan 11th - 5:15PM 

Family Movie Night:  Fri. Jan. 13th - 6:00PM 

RED CROSS                             

PREPAREDNESS TRAINING 

The Red Cross will be holding a special class for 

Horizon parents at 6:30PM on January 10th.  The 

class will focus on emergency preparedness 

such as building a disaster kit or having a plan 

for your family in case of emergency. The 

training will last about one hour and the regular 

PTO business meeting will be held immediately 

after.  The class is free and no registration is 

required. 

 

If you are not receiving PTO emails and you would like to be, please email us at 

HorizonPTO@yahoo.com 


